
 Bad Weather Policy 
 

During bad weather the safety of athletes, parents, coaches and officials is paramount. 

It will always be the decision of parents whether their child/ren attend training but we 

have certain guidelines which should be followed.  

➢ Should schools be closed because of wind conditions, ALL UNDER 9/UNDER 11 

sessions will be cancelled. Emails will be sent out if an early decision to close is taken 

by Children’s Services. Cancellation notices will also be posted on Facebook and the 

Club website (www.shetlandaac.org).  

➢ Notification of cancellation (where possible) will be taken by 9.00pm the evening 

before. All decisions to cancel are taken in good faith and following consultation with the 

appropriate agencies.  

➢ Under 13, Under 15, Under 17 and Senior sessions may still go ahead as normal and 

notices to this effect will be posted on both Facebook and the Club website. In the case 

of extreme weather, ALL SESSIONS WILL BE CANCELLED.  

➢ In the case of snowy/icy road conditions ALL SESSIONS WILL BE CANCELLED. 

This will be posted on Facebook, Club website and, if appropriate, local radio.  

➢ If the track is under snow or icy, cancellation notices will be posted on Facebook and 

the Club website  

Most of the Club’s volunteers are working, so it is important people use social media 

and the Club website to get information.   

 


